
Submitter: Tani Brentano 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB409 

To Lawmakers: 

Curriculum is already required to be available to parents, but often only by visiting the 

school. That's not practical or feasible for all parents, as many of them work during 

the day. By making curriculum and instructional material available online, it would 

provide equal opportunity for all parents to be able to take an active role in their 

child's education. 

 

I support this bill. Remember you work for us. 

 

Tani Brentano 

St. Paul, OR 


